
The Orlando office was recently admitted to the Orange County Bar
Association’s 100% Club.

 The Orlando office was recently admitted to the Orange County Bar Association’s
100% Club, which is exclusively reserved for law firms who demonstrate a proven commitment to community service and to advancing the
highest standards of legal representation.  The firm was honored with this award by the Orange County Bar Association at a luncheon on
September 19, 2012.
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